planning

From: Kyra <kyral01l7@aol.com>

Sent: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 8:40 AM

To: Council_Mail; ccall@andersoncall.com

Cc: planning; Francisco Astorga

Subject: Location of Homes - Treasure - Important for Public Approval

| would respectively ask that consideration be given to the location of the homes as originally shown in Craig’s
presentation where the homes are located along the winding road up to the hotel and NOT ON THE STRAIGHT ROAD
ACROSS OLD TOWN.

| truly want the public to back this plan...the chances are FAR BETTER if they are shown a picture of the homes going up
and into the mountain.

If pictures are shown with the winding road, AND, homes spread across the hill, AND a mid station, it will be a hard sell.
Thank you for your time.

Kyra Parkhurst



